Attachment 6



June 21, 2016

Ms. Joan Dudash 26 Lords Highway Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Ms. Dudash,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Jacobson 8 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Jacobson,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Chila 12 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Chila,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

22 Richmond Hill Road, LLC 22 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

To Whom It May Concern,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Ms. Marilyn Parker 26 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Ms. Parker,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Smith 27 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Smith,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. Ward Kaye 27 Richmond Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. Kaye,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. Michael Moore 100 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. Moore,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Ms. Bebe Habib 100 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Ms. Habib,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. Toby Roberts 135 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. Roberts,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. Geoffrey Barlow 143 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. Barlow,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Cayanni, 143 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Cayanni,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Atkinson 12 Lords Highway East Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Atkinson,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen



June 21, 2016

Mr. Li Dan Jiong 163 Davis Hill Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Community Dog Park

Dear Mr. Jiong,

The letter is to inform you that there is a proposal to create a community dog park on a small portion of property owned by the Town of Weston near your home. The proposed park would occupy approximately 2 acres in the interior of the 36 acre Moore Property on Davis Hill Road and would be fully enclosed by fencing. This proposal will be discussed at the next Board of Selectmen meeting on June 30th, 2016, at 7:30pm in the Town Hall Meeting Room. Public comment is invited and we welcome your participation.

Regards,

Nina Daniel on behalf of the Board of Selectmen